
, Mr. Edward Bagdigian 
23 Hills Lane 
Bloomfield, Conn. 06002 

Dear Itr. Bag dig ian: 

Hay 6, 1974 

We groatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Ste\-la.rdship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 
$100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #18376 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


